
About the defibrillator at the cricket pavilion 
 

A defibrillator was installed in May 2022 on 
the front of the cricket pavilion on the 
Whitchurch village green.   

A quick guide to using the device is shown 
in the double page spread below.  To see it 
enlarged scroll down.  There is further 
information on this video by the London 
Ambulance Service. 

The new defibrillator was acquired thanks to the Football Club’s 
connection with the Football Association and it was installed by 
members of the Cricket Club.  The defibrillator is registered on the 
national ambulance network.  The unlock code to the cabinet is available 
by dialling 999 or 112.  

 

For any queries on the installation or maintenance of the device, please 
contact Tim Hardwick at 0118 984 2478 or thardwick269@gmail.com.  

https://youtu.be/ULF0QFZ35fc
mailto:thardwick269@gmail.com



